
 

NOVEMBER 20, 2020 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
  NEIGHBORHOOD DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 
FROM:  JENNIFER KANALOS 
 
RE: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR NDC BOARD MEETING 
              
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the “Open Meetings Act,” notice is hereby given of the cancellation 
of the Regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Neighborhood Development Corporation, 
which was scheduled Tuesday, November 24, 2020, at 8:45 a.m. at the offices of the Detroit 
Economic Growth Corporation, 500 Griswold, Suite 2200, Detroit, MI  48226. 
 
 
 


